
PRINCIPAL’S 

PAGE 

 

 

 

Sept. 13, 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 We have a number of exciting events coming soon.  Please 
mark your calendars for the following: 

• There is no school on Sept. 22 because the teachers have a 
Professional Development Day. 

• Pastries with the Principal is Sept. 25 right after arrival. It is 
in the Annex. Please look at the flyer for more information. 

• There is a 2:00 pm dismissal on October 3. 

• Picture retakes are on October 6, 2023. 

 
 Should you be interested in a St. Celestine School car 
magnet, they are available in the office.  Car magnets are a great 
way to show SCS pride! 
 
 If you know of families looking for a great school, please 
refer them to St. Celestine School. We have space in many 
grades and look forward to welcoming new families and making 
our school even stronger. 

 
 

Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 


